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Dear Parents, 

The Board of Directors are delighted to announce the appointment of Mr Jaskamal Sidhu as the new 

Executive Principal for the Guru Nanak Multi Academy Trust. 

During a rigorous selection process involving Directors and Senior Leadership Team, Mr Sidhu’s vision 

and values for GNSMAT made him an exceptional candidate for this role and a unanimous choice for 

all members on the selection panel.  

Mr Sidhu will be starting the role in September 2021 and will be working with Senior Teams and staff 

members to start a transition process, ensuring a smooth handover is in place ready for the start of 

the new academic year.  

With Mr Sidhu’s appointment we can be very optimistic about a strong, stable and successful future 

for the Multi Academy Trust and I know that he is looking forward to meeting with staff, parents and 

students and sharing his vision for the future. 

 

Kind regards 

Arun Thakur 

Chair of GNSA MAT 

 

      

 

 

 

 


